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7 June 2017

Dear Parents & Carers

Re: Germany Residential Visit – 15th – 20th October 2017

I am sure your son/daughter will be looking forward to the upcoming Autumn trip to Germany, and as the weeks seem to fly by so quickly we need to start looking at the next stage of planning.

As you will be aware your child will require their own passport to travel to Germany.  If your child hasn’t already got a passport, we recommend applying for one as soon as you can, as without a passport your child will not be able to travel.  Application forms are available from the Post Office should you need one and the ‘Check and Send Service’ they offer is very useful to ensure your application is processed as smoothly and quickly as possible.

We will need to see your passport in school in order to check it and you can send these into the office anytime from now and it will be returned straight back to you.  Please send these into school marked for the attention of Mrs T Ferns.  In September we will be writing to you again to ask that you send passports into us again and then will be holding them until the date of departure.

Your child will also need a European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) and you can apply for these from the NHS website, http://www.nhs.uk/NHSEngland/Healthcareabroad/EHIC/Pages/about-the-ehic.aspx They are free of charge.  Again, if your child doesn’t already have one, we recommend you apply for one as soon possible.  Please send it into school, along with the passport, for checking.

We plan to hold a Parents Meeting in July when we will have more details of the trip/hotel/staff/itinerary to pass onto you, and this would be an opportunity to also bring in passports/EHICs if you haven’t already done so.  We will also provide you with a suggested list of items your child will need to take to Germany.

We also need to know if your child has any ongoing health/medical conditions (eg, ADHD, asthma etc…) as well as any dietary requirements (eg, vegetarian, vegan, food allergies etc…) Please complete the attached slip and return it back to me as soon as possible.

We would kindly remind you that all outstanding balances need to be paid by the 1st July, if you have not yet paid in full.

As always, if you need any further information or would just like to speak to someone about the visit please ring myself in the school office or Mr Pritchard (trip leader) who will be happy to help.

Yours sincerely

Miss Rachel Gaulton

Office Manager
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Germany Residential Trip October 2017

Students Name :   







Date of Birth:



My child has the following ongoing health/medical conditions:   
Or not applicable   





My child has the following dietary requirements:


Or not applicable





s.RG.Germany.Passport Letter June 2017
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